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April 29, 2025 
1. The Cookie Club is meeting after school today in the Foods Room to whip up treats for 

an upcoming school event. 
Whether you are a regular or brand new, everyone is welcome! 
Looking forward to baking together! 

 
2. The boy’s soccer team played in a tournament at SCS on Friday. They had two close 

losses against Delhi and BCI but bounced back with a strong win against North Park. 
Everyone played hard and showed great teamwork. 
The team is back in action today as they travel to Delhi to take on Hagersville and 
Dunnville. 
Good luck, boys! 

 
3. If you like handing cold, hard cash, ice the size of a golf ball and drinks that fizz, and 

potatoes the size of chips, come see the Barbeque Wizard himself! Mr. Tremblay needs 
help on Wednesday for Track and Field with the food booth! 
 
On Wednesday, there will be Hot dogs, pop, chips, Gatorade, and water, or as the 
Spanish would say, Agua. Cash only! See you there!  
 

4. Just a reminder that rugby practice will be held on Thursday morning this week. Not 
Wednesday. We will see you all at 7:30. 

 
5. Yearbook club is meeting at lunch on Thursday in room B29 for Production members 

only, not Photographer members.  If you are working on the look of the yearbook, you 
are to be there, and please bring your lunches!  

 


